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August 10, 2004 
  
Charlotte Parkhurst 
Activity Director                                                           via facsimile:  903-598-9001 
Southwest Rains Volunteer Fire Department 
1456 Rains County Road 1490 
Point, Texas  75472 
                                                
Re:  Request for Advisory Opinion, Tracking # 2004-0729-021 
  
Dear Ms. Parkhurst: 
  
On July 29, 2004, the Texas Lottery Commission received your letter requesting an 
advisory opinion on whether a petition to legalize bingo that does not include zip codes is 
valid.  The Commission does not have authority to determine the validity of petitions for 
elections.  
  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or Sandra Joseph, Assistant 
General Counsel, at (512) 344-5109.  The tracking number for your request is 2004-
0729-021.  Please refer to this number when communicating with the Commission about 
this matter. 
  
  
Yours truly, 
  
  
William L. Atkins, Director 
Charitable Bingo Operations Division 
  
cc:  Sandra Joseph 
      Assistant General Counsel 
  
  
            
  
 

http://www.txlottery.org/bingo/bingoviewOpinionRequest.cfm?RequestID=17

